Nicola Gunn

From: Planning

Sent: 23 July 2021 14:26

To: Planning

Subject: REDACT AND UPLOAD Planning Application Comments 3/2021/0556
Categories: xRedact & Upload

From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Sent: 23 July 2021 14:24

To: Web Development <webdevelopment@ribblevalley.gov.uk>; Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2021/0556

Planning Application Reference Number: 3/2021/0556
Address of Development: 74 higher road, Longridge

Your Comments: Does Longridge need more housing, when a substantial development is left standing half finished,
on Chapel Hill.

From my calculations Longridge has already exceeded its allocated number of new homes.

This development will significantly increase traffic on Higher Road, which narrows to the King Street end making it a
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single carriageway, to a level which will make it dangerous at peak times.



